Verbick, Jim

From: Hoebel, Christine <CHoebel@ncghotels.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 2:45 PM

To: Verbick, Jim

Cc: Bracken, Stephanie

Subject: RE: Tru by Hilton, Watts Rd. Liquor/Beer License

Good afternoon Jim,

| apologize for the error on the application. The ratios should read:
30% alcohol

10% other

60% food

| am happy to answer any questions.

Thank you,
Christine

NCG.

NORTH CENTRAL GROUP

Christine Hoebel | Legal & Finance Coordinator

1600 Aspen Commons Suite 200 | P.O. Box 620994 | Middleton WI 53562

D: (608) 662-3628 | F: (608) 836-6399 | choebel@ncghotels.com | www.ncghotels.com
Exceptional Hotels. Inspiring Careers. | www.ncgcareers.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain confidential, privileged and/or proprietary information which is solely
for the use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action
taken in reliance on the contents of these documents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete this e-mail, any attachments, and all copies.

From: Verbick, Jim [mailto:JVerbick@cityofmadison.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 1:56 PM

To: Bracken, Stephanie <SBracken@ncghotels.com>
Subject: RE: Tru by Hilton, Watts Rd. Liquor/Beer License

Hi Stephanie,
Thank you for your e-mail. Have you established a date and time for the informational meeting?

Also, in the application on question 57, you must list the ratio of gross receipts of alcohol, food and other. The
percentages in your application is 20% alcohol, 40% food, and 20% other, this adds up to 80%. Can you provide me with

the percentages equaling 100%?

Thank you,



